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From: Silvita Diaz Brown

To: PCB.Clerks

Subject: [External] Oppose General Iron"s Request
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:31:14 PM

Illinois Pollution Control Board:

Please REJECT General Iron's appeal to skirt the pollution rules that the Illinois EPA
required.

This company already has a HORRIBLE track record on Chicago's northside. It does not
deserve any shortcuts.

General Iron does NOT deserve the benefit of the doubt. It must be held to a much higher
standard because of its constant rule-breaking.

Again, please OPPOSE General Iron's request to not follow the rules.
Sincerely,

Silvita Diaz Brown, Chicago Resident
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From: Gene Gunsberg

To: PCB.Clerks

Subject: [External] Oppose General Iron"s Request
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:36:55 PM

Illinois Pollution Control Board:

Please REJECT General Iron's appeal to skirt the pollution rules that the Illinois EPA
required.

This company already has a HORRIBLE track record on Chicago's northside. It does not
deserve any shortcuts.

General Iron does NOT deserve the benefit of the doubt. It must be held to a much higher
standard because of its constant rule-breaking.

Again, please OPPOSE General Iron's request to not follow the rules.
Sincerely,

Chicago South Lincoln Park Resident

Gene
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Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 08/25/2020 P.C. #21

From: Edward Martinez

To: PCB.Clerks

Subject: [External] Oppose General Iron"s Request
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:38:57 PM

Illinois Pollution Control Board:
Please REJECT General Iron's appeal to skirt the pollution rules that the Illinois EPA required.
This company already has a HORRIBLE track record on Chicago's northside. It does not deserve any shortcuts.

General Iron does NOT deserve the benefit of the doubt. It must be held to a much higher standard because of its
constant rule-breaking.

Again, please OPPOSE General Iron's request to not follow the rules.
Sincerely,

Chicago Resident

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:edmartinez55@icloud.com
mailto:PCB.Clerks@illinois.gov
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From: Denise Zaitoon

To: PCB.Clerks

Subject: [External] Oppose General Iron"s Request
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 2:57:42 PM

lllinois Pollution Control Board: Please REJECT General Iron's appeal to skirt the pollution rules that the
lllinois EPA required. This company already has a HORRIBLE track record on Chicago's northside. It
does not deserve any shortcuts. General Iron does NOT deserve the benefit of the doubt. It must be held
to a much higher standard because of its constant rule-breaking. Again, please OPPOSE General Iron's

request to not follow the rules. Sincerely, Chicago Resident


mailto:dzaitoon@yahoo.com
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From: Liz Roberts

To: PCB.Clerks

Subject: [External] Oppose General Iron"s Request
Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 3:28:06 PM

Illinois Pollution Control Board:

Please REJECT General Iron's appeal to skirt the pollution rules that the Illinois EPA
required.

This company already has a HORRIBLE track record on Chicago's northside. It does not
deserve any shortcuts.

General Iron does NOT deserve the benefit of the doubt. It must be held to a much higher
standard because of its constant rule-breaking.

Again, please OPPOSE General Iron's request to not follow the rules.
Sincerely,

Chicago Resident


mailto:robertsliz9@gmail.com
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